
Please support State and county fair funding. Fairgrounds are much more than a one day event. The grounds not only supply a 
venue for the public to use for their meetings but they are a space/location where people and animals are other housed in times of 
trouble and need. Please see that fairgrounds are more than a once a year festive event. These spaces often are able to literally 
save lives. 

Thank you,

Joe Stoddard


